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I strongly support this bill !! Our state waterways are in dire need of help and this bill 

would be a great step forward. The historical importance of the beaver (in the Beaver 

State) can't be overstated and their absence  from our watersheds has been one of 

the factors in the rise of water temperatures and the development of poor quality 

water. The work of beavers along waterways increases water quality, increases 

habitat for other wildlife and reduces fires (another pressing issue). Please support 

this critical bill. 


